
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

2017 FLUSHING OF WATER MAINS – IN-TOWN AREA 

 
The Town of Oliver will commence its 2017 water main flushing program within the town. 

This will start during the week of May 15th, 2017, for approximately 4 weeks duration. 

Areas Affected include: All In-Town areas West of the Okanagan River 

Periodic flushing is undertaken to prevent the buildup of sediment pockets that could otherwise become 

breeding grounds for some species of bacteria.  

Water main flushing may result in the water showing sediment and discoloration when the crews 
are working in your area.  While this sediment is not considered a health concern, it may cause 
some discoloration to laundry if not detected.  To avoid any inconvenience, check water color 
prior to using or, if possible, avoid doing laundry between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

If you do experience dirty water, simply run your cold water taps and garden hoses until the water runs 
clear to ensure you maintain good water quality. If cloudy water continues after 15 minutes, please 
contact our office. We thank you for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience you may 
experience. For more information, contact the Public Works Office at 250-485-6213. 
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